
Summer term dates for families  April 2021 
Bank holiday  Elections  Eid Mubarak 

 

 

   

Welcome back! 
It has been a delight to see all our families back at school. It seems that we are all happy to be back 
with teachers loving teaching in their classrooms, children loving being back inside school with their 
friends and I feel sure that parents are happy too! Thank you again for all you did during the 
lockdowns and, as we continue with some safety restrictions, we are hopeful that things will continue 
in a positive way. As the term continues we are looking forward to safely reintroducing more of the 
elements we have been missing like assemblies in the hall and singing. 

School closures 
There are three closures coming up in the next two weeks: 

Monday 3rd May Bank holiday  School closed 

Thursday 6th May Local Authority and London 
mayor elections: Woolmore is a 
polling station  

School closed 

Thursday 13th May  Eid holiday School closed 

Eid celebrations  

We are very pleased that we can be together in school for Eid al-
Fitr this year. Although, due to Covid restrictions, we can’t have 
our Eid Family Picnic (we hope we can do this next year), we are 
planning a day to celebrate the end of Ramadan and share an 
important festival for many in our community.  
We will be closed for the Eid holiday on Thursday 13th May. 
On Friday 14th May we will have our class Eid parties. Although 
we would love to enjoy your delicious home-cooking, we still 
need to follow food guidelines and so we will provide the food 
for all the children’s parties this year. 
It will also be an own clothes day (and we know how much Woolmore children love this!) 

Election of parent governors  
All families should have received a ballot paper to vote for our new 
parent governors. Please remember to return your signed ballot paper 
by 4pm Thursday. Thank you. 

After-school PE Clubs 
Don’t forget to check our poster and join us – they are free, fun and for 
everyone from Y2-Y6. 

Term dates 
 

Summer half term  Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 

Last day of the summer term Friday 16th July 

 


